
Dear HPCUMC Family: 

Grace to you and peace from God through our Lord Jesus Christ! During this season 
of required social distancing, please know that your church family is standing 
with, and praying for you.  We continue to seek new ways to keep connected. As 
we navigate the uncharted waters we find ourselves in HPC has implemented the 
following protocol and procedures through April 30: 

• Live Stream Worship: Online worship only will continue Sunday mornings 
at 9:30, rebroadcast at 11:00, through April 26. You can join the Live Stream 
worship through the website or on the HPCUMC Facebook page. 

• Your Financial Gifts: The mission and ministry of HPCUMC continues and your 
financial support is as vital now as it has ever been. Please make your gifts in 
one of the following ways: Online via the website; Use the QR code; or mail your 
contribution to the Church office. 

• Daily Devotion: Pastor Cathy, Pastor Dave, and Pastor Doug will offer a live 
stream daily devotion: “It is Well: Daily Prayer and Praise”.  Join us every 
morning, 10:00, Monday – Saturday.  You can join us through the website or on 
the HPCUMC Facebook page (To view later in the day “It Is Well” will be archived 
on both sites). 

• Follow the CDC guidelines: There is a lot of misinformation on the internet, be 
aware of and follow the CDC guidelines. 

• Facilities are closed to groups of all sizes: HPC and The Warehouse is closed 
to groups of any size (except for outreach ministry that will comply with CDC 
guidelines). 

• Limited access to the facilities: HPC will be open 10:00 – 6:00 through April 30. 
This will allow for people to drop off “Project 5,000” bags, and other donations. 
In addition, this will allow for folks who do not have internet access to pick up 
News and Happenings and the Order of Worship for the upcoming Sunday. 

• Pastor Cathy and Pastor Doug will continue to have office hours at the church.

• Communication will be important: To this end please be intentional about 
communicating with, and checking on, people in your small groups and/or 
friends in the church. An email of encouragement, a note in the mail, or sharing a 
devotion goes a long way. 

• Hold Small Groups and Sunday School through Zoom. 

Our prayers continue for you, our faith community, state, nation and globe. “May 
all that we do flow from our deep connection with God and all living beings.” Stay 
blessed! 

Through Christ,

Rev. Dr. Cathy Johns, Rev. Doug Johns
Senior Pastors


